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To whom it may concern,
I am writing as a concerned member of the community about the plans to develop over the
community garden in Garthdee.
I believe that Aberdeen needs to focus now more than ever on increasing the number of
green spaces around the city. I believe the money that would be used for this development
can be put to better use by fixing our roads, or providing more public recycling facilities,
for example on main roads, and at events.
I hope your plans can be changed, and would love to see more gardens and greenery
throughout this city.
Thanks for your time,

Linda Kerr




